May 18, 2019

Rotary Club of Coronado paid the tuition for RYLA Camp directly to RYLA District
committee. Therefore there is no separate invoice.

The student and teacher luncheon costs were paid for by using the tickets
previously purchased by Coronado Rotary from the Hotel del Coronado.

The tickets are purchased as group for the entire Rotary membership that attends
the luncheon and therefore their in no individual invoice separately for these guests.



